



| The COLLEGE of LAW Donald J. Weiдner Dean & Alumni Centennial Professor

May 26, 2010

Mr. Neil J. Gillespie 8092 SW 115th Loop Ocala, FL 34481

Dear Mr. Gillespie:

Thank you for your letter of May 10, 2010. I am sorry to hear that your experiences with the legal system have been so frustrating. You are right in your statement that law schools rarely represent clients. I would like to make a referral, but no one comes to mind.

I am also sorry that the Florida Bar's Lawyer Referral Service has not produced a satisfactory result. Perhaps the best thing is to consult a trusted lawyer in your community who might recommend a lawyer who specializes in the area.

I wish you the best of luck.

Sincerely,

DJW/cm